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I cannot believe that we have approached our final term.  Term 3 was packed 

full of rich learning experiences centred around our whole school theme of 

‘Celebrations’.  Please remember to check out our Haysholm Glow Blogs to see 

photographs of your child participating in a variety of learning activities.  

Highlights last term included: Holi whole school event, Eco Waste Awareness 

and Keep Scotland Beautiful, visit from Zoolab, Burns celebration, World Book 

Day and Sport Relief. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are starting the new term with many more events including our Health Week 

Sensory Science themed days.  Generation Science will visit to deliver the 

wonderful World of Water and Ella’s Wobble on Friday 20 May.  The seniors will 

participate in a careers event organised in partnership with Ayrshire College.  All 

learners will take part in a Music Therapy project delivered by Janette 

Montague.  Visit Haysholm Glow Blogs for news and information about events. 
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I would like to thank the Parent Council for their continued support and 

relentless fundraising for a new school minibus. 

 

ECO 

As you know we are very proud of our Eco School status.  This recognises 

the care and effort taken by pupils and staff to ensure we are 

environmentally friendly.  To this end we will be uploading all of our 

newsletters electronically to the school website.  Newsletters will be published 

throughout the session in Autumn, Winter, Spring & Summer. 

 

We aim to keep parents fully informed through the use of our blogs.  Please visit 

our class learning blogs to view the experiences and activities that your child 

has been engaging with from week to week. 

 

FUNDRAISER – SPORT RELIEF 2016  

We celebrated Sports Relief on Friday 18 March.  Mrs Bennett organised 

“Walk a Mile” around the Cycle Track.  Everyone had great fun and fully 

participated and we raised the great sum of £92. 
 

 

MUD KITCHEN 

The Grounds for Learning team have been working hard on developing 

our School Grounds to include a Mud Kitchen.  Mr Law, our Janitor, 

spent the Easter Holidays building and creating.  All we need now is 

mud!! 
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SCOUTS 

The Seniors have thoroughly enjoyed participating in Scouts as an extra-

curricular activity on a Thursday afternoon.  They are working towards 

achieving a badge in photography. 

 

Their Investiture took place on Thursday 21 April and we were joined by 

parents/carers who witnessed their child making their Cub Scout Promise. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Parents’ Evening will take place on Tuesday 17 May.  Parent surveys will 

be distributed during the evening, please take the opportunity to feed 

back as we appreciate and value your opinion.  We want to make sure 

that we are Getting It Right For Every Child. 

 

TRANSITIONS 

We will welcome 3 new children to Haysholm School next session 

taking our numbers to 25.  This means that some children will move 

class.  I will keep you posted about this over the forthcoming weeks. 
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NEW SCHOOL 

I am delighted to announce that Cabinet approved a funding proposal 

to build a brand new purpose built ASN school in North Ayrshire.  It could 

not come at a better time as numbers are increasing and our school is 

no longer fit for capacity.  I am very excited about the prospect of our children 

having access to state of the art facilities.  I would urge parents to engage with 

our Parent Council Chairperson, Christina Larsen, if they have any 

questions/queries about the proposal.  Christina and I will participate in a series 

of workshops with the Council and the other ASN Head Teachers and Parent 

Council Chairpersons to help draft a public consultation paper. 

 

 

 


